PORT OF MOBILE

ALABAMA PORT AUTHORITY

Project: ITC Generator-Electrical Equipment

Project #: 11210

Task #: 04

DATE: June 14, 2024

RE: Notice of Non-Award
Dear Bidder:

The apparent low bid for this project has been considered by the ASPA (Alabama State Port
Authority). However, due to budget constraints and long lead times, the Alabama State Port
Authority has opted to not move forward with this bid.

We recognize that you and other members of your company have expended time and effort in
preparing and presenting your bid. On behalf of the Alabama State Port Authority, | want to
thank you for your interest.

It is hoped you will participate in future solicitations issued by the Alabama State Port Authority.
Sincerely,

Douglas C. Otto, Jr., P.E.
Vice President, Engineering



